
 

Commission on Aging 

Lebanon Senior Center  

Special Meeting 

 

Monday, October 15, 2018, 5:00pm 

 

Present: Jane Cady,  Jim Donnelly, Gary Rockefeller, Donna Lennox, 

Darlene Hathaway, Liz Shilosky and Bonnie LeBlanc 

 

Also Attending: Darcy Battye 

 

Absent: Geri McCaw and Marion Russo 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:05pm by Bonnie LeBlanc 

 

Approval of Minutes:  Minutes from September 10, 2018 regular meeting 

were reviewed by all present.  Liz Shilosky moved that minutes were to be 

accepted, Darlene Hathaway seconded the motion and all present agreed 

with one abstention. 

 

Correspondence:  Reminder from Town to set meeting dates for 2019. 

 

Treasurer’s report: We presently have 76% of our budget remaining and 

73% of our transportation budget remaining. 

 

Reports: Director Darcy Battye:  We are happily seeing new faces coming 

to some of our regular events.  We are presently behind 700hrs. from last 

year’s transportation totals.  The Senior Resource meetings with Darcy are 

resuming again.  There are 75 tickets sold so far for our Cabaret this coming 

Friday evening.  There has been a very good response to the Healthy Brain 

Series held after lunch on Tuesdays for 4 weeks.  The Alzheimer Support 

Group are sponsoring a “Coffee with Congress” session with Joe Courtney 

on 11/1/18 at the senior center.  The Farmer’s Market will be held inside the 

center this Winter season on the 3
rd

 Saturday of each month, starting in 

November and ending in February. 

 

Bingo:  Bingo has been well attended with 33 this past Monday and 22 for 

our last Friday evening. 

 

Trips:  n/a 



 

 

Friends: The Friends have been working hard in preparation for their 

Holiday Bazaar on 12/1. 

 

Luncheon:  The attendance has been good at lunch with some new faces 

showing up.  We will be preparing a meatloaf dinner for all Lebanon 

Veterans on Saturday, November 10
th

. 

 

Old Business:  n/a 

. 

New business: We discussed the 2019/2020 budget.  We are requesting 

various “wear and tear” items that are needed, but have not come up with 

any large items at this time.  We discussed our 10
th

 year Anniversary coming 

up in March of 2019.  All ideas are welcome to suggest various ways of 

celebrating this milestone.  We will also note at next month’s meeting,  all 

the dates for next year’s meetings and send them to the town for approval 

  

Public Forum:  We would still like to come up with some additional ideas 

that will help us increase our attendance and serve more seniors.  The 

Lebanon Life Newspaper is in need of donations to help offset their costs in 

publishing and printing. 

 

Adjourn: Motion to adjourn was made by Jim Donnelly, seconded by Liz 

Shilosky and approved by all. The meeting was adjourned at 5:40pm.  

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Donna Lennox  


